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If HB 2050 were to pass, it would enable my wife and I to more easily plan for 

retirement at a more appropriate age. As it stands now, we must push our 

retirements off until well after age 65 simply due to taxation on our post-retirement 

earnings. No state taxes on our military retirement would significantly impact our daily 

budget making and planning in a very positive way.  If this bill does not pass, we will 

likely move from Oregon to another state upon retiring which does not tax our military 

retirement income. 


